Sample Email to Support Historic Landmark Status for Apollo Lunar Rovers

The Apollo Lunar Roving Vehicles have been nominated for Washington State Historic Landmark status. The nomination is being deliberated at a virtual public hearing this Friday, October 23 at approximately 2 p.m. online via Zoom at the following link:

https://zoom.us/j/96286231251?pwd=NkhIL3N5USsrY3ViSXlJOHVXaFk0Zz09
Meeting ID: 962 8623 1251

Your help by sending an email of support is appreciated immensely. For expediency, and to ensure your support is included in the record, please copy and paste (of course edit as you see fit) the text below and email to State Architectural Historian, Michael Houser at Michael.Houser@dahp.wa.gov. Thank you.

Sample Email

Washington State Advisory Council on Historic Preservation
Department of Archaeology and Historic Preservation
PO Box 48343
Olympia, WA 98501

Attn: Michael Houser, State Architectural Historian

Dear Members of the Washington State Advisory Council on Historic Preservation,

I am writing to urge your support for adding the Apollo Lunar Roving Vehicles on the Moon to Washington’s Heritage Register.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Lunar Rover is history’s first and only crewed surface transportation system designed to operate on the Moon. Never has so much imagination, research and public investment gone into the production of a wheeled vehicle, making possible the greatest human explorations of the Moon in 1971-72. At its Kent-based Space Center, The Boeing Company designed, tested and built the four-wheeled vehicles NASA used during Apollo Missions 15, 16 and 17. 

The Lunar Rovers represent a signification contribution to Kent’s history as a center for space technology development, as well as Washington’s role in the historic Apollo Program. Countless numbers of Boeing employees and subcontractors worked on the Lunar Rovers, and their achievement remains of major historical value to the city, the state, and our nation. 

I support adding the Apollo Lunar Rovers to Washington’s Heritage Register and appreciate your consideration of the same.

Sincerely,



Your Name Here

